
We Must Interrupt This Regularly Scheduled Weekly Email
We must interrupt this email for this exciting news. Kendalls intentions for this email was to 

help you all find a great way to honor and show how much Mom means to you, not knowing 

that soon...very soon she would be becoming a mother herself. So without any further ado 

we are happy to announce that John and Kendall had their first born baby boy Mr. Everett 

Max Antonelli! All of us here at the cheese shop wanted to personally congratulate those 

two cheeseheads on the newest addition to the family and welcome Everett to the team! 

Weighing in just between Ossau Iraty and Fourme d'Ambert, 

Cheesily Yours,

Kelly, Brad, Courtney, Paul, and Victoria

Congrats Kendall and John!

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
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